
Website 
 
Once upon a time people wrote invitations and mailed them in an envelope to a generic 
“Debate Coach” at every school they could think of. How quaint. Nowadays people still 
write invitations and they post them on tabroom. How quaint.  
 
 

 
 
 
Use the website, my friend. It’s simple enough and doesn’t require any particular 
instruction; just go to the website page on tabroom and add your various pages.  
 
The Main Page is the first one people will see. You can explain however much you want 
to your heart’s content, but here’s the most important thing: Put up a separate custom 
page for your schedule, and don’t post the schedule anywhere else. That way, when 
you update the schedule, you’ll do it here, and the only place people can go to see a 
schedule is this one place, which is always accurate.  
 
 


